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Date:  3/20/23 

To:  SEAPCO Staff and Parents 

Re: Annual Asbestos Management 

From:  Lora Haas, Director 

 
Asbestos Plan Notification 

As required by law, this letter is sent annually to inform you of the status of Special Education 
Association of Peoria County’s (SEAPCO) asbestos management plan.  It has been determined 
by the Illinois Department of Public Health and the federal Environmental Protection Agency 
that asbestos is a potential health hazard, and precautions should be taken to avoid disturbing 
any asbestos containing materials. 

As required, our building was initially inspected for asbestos.  Our initial inspection was 
conducted on May 18, 1988.  The AHERA law requires that a visual surveillance of asbestos 
containing area be completed every six months, and a re-inspection conducted every three 
years.  Any evidence of disturbance or change in condition will be documented in the 
management plan as required. 

The inspection management plan is available for public reviewing online through our Asbestos 
Inspection Contractor, Ideal Environmental Engineering Inc., 2904 Tractor Lane, Bloomington, IL 
61704.   

If you wish to review the plans, please contact: 

Thomas O’Dea 
 
SEAPCO Custodian 
Asbestos Designated Person 
4812 W. Pfeiffer Rd. 
Bartonville, IL  61607 
(309) 697—0880 ext. 287 
 


